
Last chance to apply for The Low 
Emission Taxi Incentive Scheme 

 
 

 
We encourage any taxi or private hire drivers who are still 
considering taking up the scheme to act now as we only have a 
few applications remaining 
Go to Taxi Incentive Scheme (southampton.gov.uk) and pay 
close attention to the key terms and conditions.  
Please ensure you apply before you buy, so we can confirm 
that the vehicle is valid for the scheme.  
 
The grant applications have helped support drivers shift 
towards low emission vehicles. Thanks to the involvement of 
the trade in this scheme as well as other measures the council 
has in place, over 50% of the city’s taxi and private hire fleet 
are now hybrid or electric vehicles, one of the highest figures of 
any city in the country 
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https://www.southampton.gov.uk/environmental-issues/pollution/air-quality/concessions/

